
Letter of Concern Regarding Remote 

Learning 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient Name] 

[School Name] 

[School Address] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my concerns regarding the 

effectiveness of remote learning for middle school students at [School Name]. 

As a parent of a middle schooler, I have observed several challenges that seem to impact my 

child's learning experience. Specifically, [insert specific concerns such as lack of engagement, 

difficulty accessing resources, or insufficient feedback from teachers]. 

These issues, I believe, are not only affecting my child's education but also the overall academic 

performance of students in this pivotal stage of their development. I urge you to consider the 

following suggestions to enhance the remote learning experience: 

• [Suggestion 1] 

• [Suggestion 2] 

• [Suggestion 3] 

Thank you for considering my concerns and suggestions. I am hopeful that together we can find 

ways to improve the remote learning environment for all students. I look forward to your 

response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


